
July 24th, 1930,
t

Alderman w. S. Weldon, 
Executive Committee, 
City Hall,
Montreal, P. q.

Pear Alderman Weldon,

Ma y I refer you to our
recent correspondence in regard to tho undertaking 
es ta 31 j-shmen t at 7 60 Sherbrooke Street '.7os t opened 
ijj une, Bernier, You will recall that in your 
letter o^T "2^v 17th you assured me that the Executive 
vomit tea had issued orders to place tho building 
un dor surveillance and would take action, if ne­
cessary t in the matter.

Since then certain corres­
pondence has passed be two on Uir Thomas fait and the 
Mayor and nçrself and the Mayor regarding the principle 
tkat should govern the comme rcialiaation of Sherbrooke 
Street, The Mayor assured me personally that Mr, 
Bernier* • mortuary establishment would not be allowed 
to function, but Sir Thomas Tait now informs me that 
funerals are being held regularly from this place.

Ï am taking advantage of 
your letter of the 22nd May to call upon you to 
assist us in this matter. This sort of thing is 
extremely objectionable to Mo Grill University, and 
I am very anxious that steps should be taken at 
once to have it stopped.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.
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